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The Auburn Police Department is requesting the public’s
assistance in locating a missing child from the City of Auburn. The
missing person, Jonathan Parker, was reported missing on 04/16/19 and
his whereabouts are unknown.

Jonathan is from the Auburn area and is believed to still be in the
area. Jonathan left his residence on his own accord.

The Auburn Police Department is seeking the public’s help in
determining the location and/or whereabouts of Jonathan Parker. Callers
are reminded that they may remain anonymous. Please see the attached
photo along with Parker’s information. Please contact the Auburn Police
Department at (315) 253-3231.
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